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INFORMATION CIRCULAR No. 10

Subject: Allée des Marronniers

1. Since the Allée des Marronniers was reopened, complaints have been received from
workmen employed by the firms renovating the Railway Gate that they feel unsafe because 
of the vehicular traffic in the area. >i .

2. Since special arrangements have been made to enable United Nations staff to 
continue using the Railway Gate while the renovation is in progress (see IC/Geneva/2003/56 
of 27 October 2003), you are all asked to observe the speed limit of 30 km/h which applies in 
the Palais grounds and to be patient and considerate in the vicinity of the work site.

{Signed)-. Bertrand Juppin de Fondaumière
Director, Division of Administration
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